
  

 

  
 

Srisawad - Warrants (Thailand): Constituent Deletion IMPORTANT 
UPDATE 

 

17 September 2020 

Further to the FTSE Russell notice issued on 15 September 2020, please note Srisawad - Warrants 

(Thailand, BMCZDR4, GEIS Mid Cap) is listed on 17 September 2020 pursuant to announcements on the 
Stock Exchange of Thailand. Accordingly, Srisawad - Warrants will be deleted from the index at market 
price.  
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